
Please note that we will be 
reflecting on Remembrance Day 
this week, including an assembly 
on November 4. School is closed 
November 8-12. 

Students have been busy practicing 
subitizing, patterning, comparing and 
contrasting quantities and sizes, and 
measuring. The weather changing 
provides so much opportunity to explore 
natural science and study animals-we will 
continue this in November.

Wednesday, November 3 is early 
out. Please expect your child to 
be dismissed one hour earlier.

November is here and I’m sure it will fly 
by! We have another mindful movement 
session booked and the possibility of 
another nature outing later in the month, TBD!
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Virtual 3-Way conferences are scheduled for November 3&4. I would love 

to meet with you! Please see communication from Mrs. Antoniuk to book. If 
your child is on an ISP, Ms. Wuinow will arrange another time for us to meet.

Virtual 3-Way Conferences

Literacy
We are continuing to work on our phonemic 
awareness and are building in phonics 
practice as well. Students are starting to 
recognize familiar words in print, determining 
onset sounds, rhyming words, and building 
compound words and combining and 
taking apart syllables-your students have 
been working so hard! 
This month we will be focusing on the print 
side of literacy-correct letter formation and  
writing and decoding simple words. 


